
Warrior Weekly for March 20-26, 2022
NEXT WEEK’S DATES TO REMEMBER: 

NOTE: All updated athletics schedules are on Rankonesport.com. For the most up-to-date times and
locations, check schedules there.

Sun 3/20 Happy birthday, Mrs. Goodnight!

Mon 3/21

Tues 3/22 Happy birthday, Mrs. Scott!

Wed 3/23 11:00 Upper School chapel

2:30 Incoming 6th graders parent meeting
5/7

Thu 3/24

Fri 3/25

Sat 3/26 5-8 20th Year Celebration @ At’l Do Farms

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER:
April 12: Booster Club golf tournament (see graphic below)
April 23: “Chef’s Table” fourth grade fundraiser (see graphic below)
April 26: Spring choir concert
April 30: Afternoon of the Arts (see graphic below)
April 30: Booster Club garage sale













Wyatt Parker Goodnight was born on Monday, March 7th at 5:02 p.m. He weighs 7 lbs. 14 oz. and is 20.5
inches long. Mom and baby are both home and doing great!



Kingdom Singers are hard at work, preparing for our SPRING SING CONCERT. Mark your calendars for
4/26. More details to come.



School of Rhetoric students spent an afternoon at Lubbock Impact helping them in their clothing room and
working on redoing one of their activity rooms. Thank you for your hard work!























Music happenings for 2022!
Instruments, composers, singing, and rhythm fun!
I love sharing MUSIC with these little musicians!













Wyatt Grappe, 2nd grade, competed in the Greater Southwest National Wrestling Championship in
Albuquerque, NM.
He wrestled 73lbs in the K-5th grade duals tournament, and his team won 3rd place.
He wrestled individually in the 8U division at 73lbs as well and took 3rd place.

All-School News
CONGRATULATIONS to the following students that participated in the 5A PSIA district meet in Amarillo.

Great job WARRIORS!

1st Grade

Beckham Bolin – Storytelling (2nd place)
Mabry O’Steen – Storytelling (3rd place)

2nd Grade

Caleb Graves – Mathematics (3rd place)
Roye Hamilton – Storytelling (4th place)
Rylan Kemper – Storytelling (1st place, advancing to the state meet)
Shepherd Lancaster – Mathematics (8th place)
London Ramsey – Storytelling
Wesley Robinson – Spelling (9th place)
Deacon Womble – Mathematics (1st place, advancing to the state meet)

3rd Grade

Linden Bolin – Spelling (2nd place, advancing to the state meet)
Molly Cadra – Mathematics (3rd place)
Silas Ramsey – Mathematics (4th place)
Harrison Sands – Mathematics (8th place)

4th Grade

Robert Howell – Number Sense (2nd place, advancing to the state meet), Mathematics (4th

place)

5th Grade

Ethan Brooks – Number Sense (1st place, advancing to the state meet), Mathematics (5th place)
Jude Brown – Mathematics (3rd place)
Ella Moss – Ready Writing (7th place)
Blake Ramsey – Ready Writing (4th place)
Hattie Zant – Mathematics (4th place)

6th Grade

Brylee Van Wettering – Number Sense (3rd place)

7th Grade

Elizabeth Noel – Ready Writing (4th place), Vocabulary (4th place)

8th Grade



Braxton Van Wettering – Number Sense (1st place, advancing to the state meet)

Science (1st place, advancing to the state meet)

Vocabulary (1st place, advancing to the state meet)

Mathematics (1st place, advancing to the state meet)

Listening Skills (1st place, advancing to the state meet)

A BIG THANKS to the following PSIA coaches!  You are MUCH appreciated!

Darra Brown – Storytelling

Kim Mock – 2/3 Mathematics

Jeanine Howell – 4/5 Mathematics

Anna Sperry 4/5 – Number Sense

Stephanie Sands – Ready Writing







































Upper School News
In the South Plains Regional History Day contest, KPA swept the senior division papers! We took 1st, 2nd,
and 3rd places.
1st Place: Luke Sell (12th grade), “The Treaty of Versailles: The Great Disaster”
2nd Place: Kara Hawthorne (10th grade), “The Diplomatic Failures of Rome”
3rd Place: Daniel Sell (11th grade), “The Zimmermann Note”
Students who earn 1st and 2nd place have the option to enter their work in the state competition.
Congratulations!

The Varsity boys’ basketball team went to Waco last week to play in the state tournament. They fell to
Covenant Christian Academy in the semi-final. Congratulations on an amazing season! We are proud of
you!




